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ePCR  

BCEHS has been working hard to develop an ePCR system that meets 
our needs for reliability, quality and functionality and can integrate with 
existing systems in hospital emergency departments. Unfortunately, the 
vendor was unable to meet our business requirements. IMIT is working 
with senior leaders to develop a 90 day action plan to outline next steps 
and commit to sharing the decision with staff by the end of October. 
Thank you to the staff who worked on the project so far. Your input was 
invaluable and the time you committed to the project is very much 
appreciated. 
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